
Wisconsin High School Virtual Theatre Festival 
Online Registration – Non-One-Act Schools 
 

Go to speechwire.com/whsfatheatre. If you do not already have an account, select “No, I need to create an 
account, and follow the prompts.”  
 
Click the icon, WHSTF Non-One-Act School 
 
You will see a “registration progress” checklist for the festival 
[see image to the right]. Work through each step, first adding 
students to your roster, as needed and/or including their email 
addresses (required for them to have access to the virtual 
platform) [see image below]. Input school/advisor information; 
add participants (this is where you effectively – from the roster 
you set up earlier -- enroll each student as a festival attendee); 
add adults, including the teacher/director/advisor.  
 
You also will need to upload release/permission forms (or 
can email a batch directly to office@whsfa.org.  
 
This year, we are requiring all merchandise, included 
printed, commemorative programs to be pre-ordered. All 
festival participants will have free access to a digital 
program; physical copies must be ordered. 
Individuals/families may order merchandise to be shipped 
directly on the WHSFA website. 
 
Invoices will be released to schools after we review your 
registration and verify your status as a WHSFA member 
schools (complete pricing information is available on the 
WHSTF website).  
 

Directors must register 
students for the Thespy 
individual, duo, or small 

group events by clicking the 
WHSFA Thespys registration icon, 
which brings them to the separate 
Thespy contest registration. 
Thespys will be done entirely 
asynchronously. Participation in 
previous levels is not required; 
State may be the first time a 
student participates.  
 
Complete instructions for 
accessing the platform will be 
emailed the week of the festival. 
 


